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Development Policy Manager
Warwick District Council

11 July 2012

Dear Sir,

I wish to protest against the proposal to
build houses on greenbelt land around Leamington
and Milverton. If additional houses are
necessary they should be built on pockets of
tand in or near the town.

If hundredsof new homes are built is it
certain that buyers will be found for them?
It is increasingly difficult for people to
obtain mortgages, and I doubt very much
whether all the present property available is
occupied.

We certainly do not want more shops out of
town whilst the present ones are closing one
by one.

If greenbelt land is used for building we
shall never get it back and will not be thanked
by future generations for despoiling our
countryside.




